

COVID-19 Safety Measures for In-Clinic

1). Drop Off Options:

- Parking Lot: Remain in your car. Call the front desk no more than 5 minutes before scheduled appointment.
- · Covered Walkway (WBL)/Downstairs Lobby (LL): Call the front desk no more than 2-5 minutes before your appointment time.
- Lobby: 1 caregiver per client no more than 1-2 minutes before your scheduled appointment. Lobby is closed for anything other than drop-off or pick up.
- 2). Only 1 caregiver per client in the clinic. Consider staying in the car if it is not necessary to be in your child's therapy session.
- 3). Parents and caregivers please wear a mask when coming into the clinic. Older children may wear a mask if tolerated.
- 4). Keep a 6 foot distance from others. We have arranged and staggered our schedules to limit the number of people in the clinic at one time.
- 5). Complete a health screening questionnaire each day before therapy.
- 6). Hands will be washed before and at the end of each session and sanitized throughout the session.
- 7). Tables, chairs, and equipment will be sanitized and disinfected between each session.
- 8). Telehealth therapy will continue to be offered as needed.

Wash Your Hands!





Wear Your Mask!











Have Fun At Advance!